From: registrar

To:
Subject: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0246
Date: Tuesday, March 2, 2021 12:51:34 PM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Sunday, February 28, 2021 1:36 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment -_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-02-28

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Karin Hall

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

According to a letter dated Feb. 22, 2021 from Hydro One, it was indicated that we would be moved from Seasonal
Residential to Low Density. We feel this class rate is incorrect and strongly oppose it. We are part of a 2 chain lake
(Dickey Lake and Lake of Islands) and believe we run off the same feed because whenever Dickey Lake has outages
we are also affected. Dickey Lake residents are anticipated to move into medium density class and I believe our
cluster should have the same rate class designation, coupled with the fact we are in an area of growing permanent
year round residents. The sad and unfortunate part of all of this, is that Ontario should be totally self sufficient in
supplying essential Hydro at more affordable rates. As it stands now, the price of Hydro as an essential is rapidly

becoming unaffordable to many.

Concerned taxpayers and residents of Lake of Islands Rd.
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